WOTUS Email to Advocates (04/19/16)
Subject Line: Urge the Senate to Block WOTUS 
Dear [First Name],
[bookmark: _GoBack]Last fall, the U.S. Court of Appeal for the Sixth Circuit issued a nationwide stay against enforcement of the Water of the United States (WOTUS) rule.  America’s Electric Cooperatives believe that it is time to end this misguided rule once and for all. The U.S. Senate is currently taking up an amendment that will help to do just that, by blocking the administration’s ability to implement this rule. Join us in supporting current legislative efforts to block WOTUS.  
Help STOP WOTUS today! [HYPERLINK]
Please ask your Senator to support the Hoeven amendment, which blocks the administration’s ability to implement the WOTUS rule. 
Send Your Message 
Sincerely,
America’s Electric Cooperatives


